
 
 

To:  School Committee 

 

From:  Anna Nolin (Superintendent); Kathy Shields (Policy Subcommittee),  

Jill Murray Grady (General Counsel) 

 

Date: December 14, 2023 (for December 18, 2023 Meeting) 

 

RE:   Recommended Revisions to Policy JL - Student Welfare  

 

 

In response to increasing frequency and number of personal food deliveries during 

school hours and school-sponsored after-school activities on school grounds, it is 

recommended to add the following provision to Policy JL-Student Welfare for safety 

reasons to limit non-NPS persons entering school buildings.  
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR REVISION  - POLICY JL- STUDENT WELFARE 

 

Policy JL - Student Welfare.  Add a section at the bottom of the policy, redlined version 

attached here -  

 

Food Delivery on School Grounds 

 

Food delivery to students from outside private vendors during school hours or during 

school sponsored after-school activities will not be permitted on school grounds. 
 


